
 

 

Clifton, NJ Family Church: Sunday School Registration Open - African Ethnic 
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Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 

I hope you've had a lovely week, and are experiencing God's love and feeling blessed.  
 

Thank you to all those who joined in for the Sunday Service and Activation Seminar 

last Sunday with President Naokimi.  
 

For those who have elementary, middle school and high school children please be 

sure to check out the info below about registering for Sunday School / GO.  
 

This Sunday afternoon the African Ethnic Heavenly Parent Holy Community will have 

a launching ceremony at the Clifton Family Church, which is open to all those who 

would like to attend. See below for more info and to register.  
 

Wishing you many blessings.  
 

Sincerely,  

Pastor Crescentia 
 

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

Have you heard? The GO program kicked off last Saturday and continue this year at 

the usual time from 5PM-9PM at the Clifton Family Church with fun activities, 

delicious dinner, and quality education. 
 

This year we will be meeting at the church EVERY WEEK. Everyone is asked to bring 

and wear a mask (vaccinated or not) when we gather indoors. Hand sanitizers will be 

available at various locations within the church building. If the participant is not 

feeling well, we kindly ask that they stay home and focus all their energy in 

recovering. 
 

Don't forget to always bring a mask, water bottle, and $5 for dinner. See you this 

Saturday!" 
 

Register Here 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

First Day of Sunday School will Start on Sunday October 3rd 2021 

In-person at 10am | Grades Preschool to 8th Grade 
 

Sunday School Registration for 2021-2022 is now open! All the classes will be in-

person held at the Clifton Family Church and it will start on October 3rd.  
 

We have now also added an 8th Grade Sunday School with Mr. David Balise as our 

lead teacher. This will be combined with our 7th Grade class. 
 

Also, if you have a child that is attending GO, they will receive a 50% Discount. 
 

Please check the link down below to register your child for our new Sunday School 

Year. 
 

  

  



 

 

 

 

Parents Meet and Greet with the Teachers 
 

Sunday October 3rd 2021 after the Sunday Service 

at the Clifton Family Church 
 

Register Here 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Our Agenda:  

• How to be Good Parents and Children Communication from Children's 

View 

• Explaination of October 2nd's Peace Blessing Cremony and Cheonbo 

Registration Blessing Ceremony  
 

Register Here 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 



 

 

The program will include fun couple activities, a short, informative talk on how to 

show love to your spouse in ways that work for them, and time to share as a couple 

over a romantic dinner, which will be provided. 
 

Click Here for More Info 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Register Here 

  

 

  

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

  

  

Donate to the Clifton Family Church 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Meet the Pastor 
 



 

 

 

 

Make Your Appointment 

with Pastor Crescentia DeGoede 

  

 

Make Your Meeting with Assist. 

Pastor Atsushi Takino 

  

 

  

  

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Reserve Your Room Here 
 

View Our Regulations 

  

 

Fill Out Our Form 

  

   

 

  

 

 
 

 

 


